
  
  

High   School   Bulletin   for   October   22,   2020   
  

Today’s   birthdays:   No   Birthdays   Weekend   Birthdays:   Madison   Dunwoodie   and   
Mercedes   Aguilera   

  
Today   is   the   virtual   visit   with   CMU.   If   you   haven’t   signed   up   and   would   like   to,   please   do   so   
before   noon   and   email   Mrs.   Polega.   

  
There   will   be   an   FFA   meeting   after   school   TODAYfrom   4:30   -   5:30   pm   outside   door   18.   

  
SENIORS:    Please   knock   on   the   office   door   and   see   Mrs.   VanBevern   to   pick   up   your   senior   cap   &   gown   
etc.   order   packets.    Herff   Jones   will   be   back   on   Tue.,   Nov.   27th   to   pick   up   your   orders   &   money.   

  
Students,   just   a   reminder   if   your   going   on   a   college   visit   please   have   the    Guidance   Office   sign   
your   form     before   you   go   on   your   visit..   

  
Students:   All   vehicles   must   be   registered   in   the   office.   Permit   forms   are   available   on   the   
website.   

  
Remember   Patriots:    Care   for   others.   Own   the   day.   Be   determined.   Show   effort."   
  
  


